
 

 

The Wantage Times 
 

June 13, 2025 Please visit us on facebook @ 
https://www.facebook.com/swregional/ 

 

 
Principal’s Message 

 
I would like to thank everyone for all 
of your support. It has been an 

amazing school year and  a rewarding 
experience serving as the Principal for 
the Wantage Elementary School. I am 
truly fortunate to be part of such a 

great school community.  
 

Congratulations to our 5th Graders! 
We wish you the Very Best! 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer!! 
 

 
 

 
Congratulations to 

 
Kyle Little 

Tressa Coursen 
Alora Lain 

Cecilia Hillman 
Bianca Marin 
Dani Clarke 

Stefano Liquori 
Lynden VanDenBroeck 

 
for being selected as our  
May SW -5 winners! 

 

 

5th Grade- Miners Game 

 

 

 

Mathapalooza 
Thank you PTO for sponsoring 

this event 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

Dates to Remember 
 
6/16- 5th Grade Awards Ceremony 
 
6/16-6/18- Early Dismissal 
 
6/18- Last day of school 
 

 

 
4th Marking Period  

Report Cards will be sent home on 
June 18th and posted on the Parent 

Portal @ 4 PM  
 
 
 

SWPTO Book Fair 

Thank you for all of your 

support!! 

 
 
 

Green Clean Poster 

Winners: 

 

Sky Ryan 

Savannah Viggiano 

Harper Brarman 

Caitlyn Hamilton 

Yara Alkiswani 

Joselyn Cheguen Ramos 

Madeline Bechtold 

Alana Rohel 

Mazen Najjar 

Naomi Smarro 

Elizabeth Cerutti  
 

 
5th Grade Awards Ceremony 

Monday, June 16th @ 9:30 AM 
 

*Award notifications have been sent 
to parents/guardians for identified 

recipients 
 

5th Grade- Kittle Field 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To the Parents/guardians of 
students with medications at 

school: Please see the school 
nurse to pick up medication on 
the last day of school. Per the 

State of NJ policy, no medication 
can be sent home with students.  
Any medication that is not picked 
up by June 25th will be discarded 
properly and documented in the 

student's file. 
 

 

 
Please have your child check the 

Lost & Found by the gym entrance if 

you are missing any items  

 

 

The Wantage Times is also available to 
view on our website 

 

 

NOTICE OF DISCLAIMER-Information in The Wantage Times may come directly from the sponsors of the events. Wantage Elementary School 
neither sponsors nor endorses these events and is not responsible for the accuracy of the information. If you have any questions, please contact the 
event sponsor. 

 


